

NEWS TIME

Kilcoy RSL Sub Branch

Edition 16

Message from your President

In these trying times with the Corona Virus going around I ask that we all take care, remember our hygine and social distancing and look out for each other as you are aware we are now closed and do not know when we can open again. The Committee will still be coming in as required to keep up to date with Admin, so if you need help please ring and we can see what we can do.

With ANZAC Day being cancelled please remember the Fallen by going to the end of your driveway at 0600hrs and observe a minutes silence. RSL Qld has organized the ODE, the Last Post, a minutes silence & Reveille to be broadcasted at this time.

I also recommend that if you would like to lay flowers at the Cenotaph or Memorial Wall you can do so during the day in your own time.

If we all do as required, we will get through this. All the best.

Thought I would share with you an extract from" Instructions for American Servicemen in Australia 1942"

"...Unlike cricket, which is a polite game. Australian Rules Football creates a desire on

the part of the crowd to tear someone apart, usually the referee...."

"..... The Australian has a few equals in the world at swearing....the commonest swear words are bastard (pronounced "barstud"), bugger and bloody, and the Australians have a genius for using the latter nearly every other word...."

rslkilcov@gmail.com or

P.O. Box 34 Kilcoy Q 4515

Shane Williams (President)

0412 629 697

Dennis Day

(Vice President)

0400 158 951

May Wallace (Secretary)

0405 392 461

Trish Holland (Treasurer)

0403 518 640

Beryl Robinson (Membership Officer)

0407 510 435

We would like to do a story about our members and are asking if you would like to send us some information on your service and life, so we can choose one every news time, it's a getting to know you program...





Keep Safe and look after each other.





Regards from your Committee.















